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To:  Santa Clara Family Health Plan Providers 

From:  Jennifer Clements, Director of Provider Services  
  Johanna Liu, Pharm.D., Director of Pharmacy 

Date:  November 17, 2014 

Subject: SCFHP Transition to Abbott Test Strips and Meters 

Dear SCFHP Provider:  

Effective 12/1/2014, Santa Clara Family Health Plan (SCFHP) will be converting from Foracare 
to Abbott Freestyle or Precision products.  

Members can receive a free meter at network pharmacies or by calling Abbott at 866-224-8892 
or visiting www.choosefreestyle.com.  Pharmacies may be reaching out to you to request new 
prescriptions for meters and test strips. 

Meters: 

 FreeStyle Lite 

 FreeStyle Freedom 

 FreeStyle InsuLinx 

 Precision Xtra 

Test Strips: 

 FreeStyle Test Strips 

 FreeStyle Lite Test Strips 

 FreeStyle InsuLinx Test Strips 

 Precision Xtra Test Strips 

Your support during this transition is much appreciated.   


